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 NEW DISTRICTING IN EFFECT 

The 14th Senatorial District comprises the portion of the island of 

Oahu including Kalihi, a portion of Fort Shafter, and Moanalua. 

The new district lines now include more of the community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every 10 years following the census, the distribution of the popula-

tion is reviewed to redraw the political districts to ensure that citi-

zens are equally represented. Reapportionment ensures each politi-

cal district has been created equally using census data.   

For more information on redistricting, please visit 

www.elections.hawaii.gov/  

NEW GOVERNOR’S INAUGURATION 

 
The new Governor and Lt. Governor will be 
sworn in on December 5, 2022. Specific infor-
mation regarding the inauguration event will be 
posted to our social media as details are re-
leased. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hawaii voters have elected Josh Green 
as governor, and Sylvia Luke as Lieuten-
ant governor (above). 

 

Thanksgiving is a 

holiday observed 

by the Hawaii State 

Government.  



Hawaii Department of Transportation Podcast 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

HDOT Moves is a podcast about the systems moving 

and connecting our island communities.  

 

It features discussions on topics relating to transporta-

tion in Hawaii and will be uploaded on a monthly basis. 

Check out https://anchor.fm/hidot  

                 

Olympic gold medalist Kristi Yamaguchi’s Always Dream Foundation ensures children 

from low income families have access to high quality books in the home environment 

while providing extensive family engagement support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please visit https://alwaysdream.org/ to learn more! 

 

 

 

 

 

Refunds will be distributed through the end of November 

2022. 

For more information about the Hawai‘i State tax refund 

please visit https://tax.hawaii.gov/act-115-ref/  

Still Haven’t Received 

your Refund? 

Share your thoughts on bill proposals 

for 2023 

The Thirty-Second Legislature was elected on November 8 

and officially began work to prepare for the 2023 session.   

Please share with us any other concerns or ideas for legisla-

tion by contacting our office.  

Email: senkim@capitol.hawaii.gov  
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